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Salzburg, 05.05.2022 

 

 

 

Dear Professor Kaganovska and colleagues at Karazin Kharkiv National University, 

 

We strongly condemn the brutal war in Ukraine, and we are shocked and saddened by the inexcusable 

attack on your country and people. As Rector of the Paris Lodron University of Salzburg, I would like to 

express our solidarity with the Ukrainian people, especially with our friends and colleagues at Karazin 

Kharkiv National University. 

 

Please be assured that we will do everything in our power to show our solidarity with you and your 

students at this terrible time. We wish to support you with any initiative you deem adequate. This may 

include setting up a platform for financial aid, initiating student opportunities – such as summer 

schools, joint programmes or scholarships. The Paris Lodron University of Salzburg and the Karazin 

Kharkiv National University must stand together as partner universities – now more than ever. Our 

Office for International Affairs will asap be in touch with you for the planning of a detailed agenda. 

 

Dear colleagues, we hope that you and your loved ones are safe. Our thoughts are with you and the 

people of Ukraine. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 
 

 

Prof. Dr. Dr. h.c. Hendrik Lehnert  

Rector 

 
 

 


